From: Colleen [mailto:cspellman@azariancompanies.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2007 2:29 PM

To: CH_CLK

Subject: Parking Lot Acquisition

| recently have purchased the former Roman Home Aluminum Building at 914 Marquette Street
and | am interested in purchasing the parking lot across the street from the Roman Home
Aluminum Building that is owned by the City. Is it possible to put this on the agenda for this weeks
meeting on Thursday? Please let me know as soon as possible.

Thank you,

Sam Azarian Jr.



